

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR PATIENTS
CORONAVIRUS
Due to the ongoing Coronavirus situation, Bucksburn Medical Practice will be operating a telephone triage system from today, 16th March 2020.  
Please telephone the surgery if you require an appointment with a GP or Nurse Practitioner and your call will be returned and an appointment given if appropriate to do so.  
Can all patients with pre-booked appointments contact the practice to discuss alternative arrangements.
Please DO NOT attend the surgery unless you have been given an appointment to do so by a GP or Nurse Practitioner.  
If you require a self certificate for your work for 7 days, these can be accessed from DWP website (search for SC2 – statement of sickness). The practice will not issue sick lines to cover this period. 
Prescriptions should be picked up by a nominated pharmacy and not in person at the practice.  We are doing everything we can to minimise footfall in to the practice and minimise the risk of exposure to all our patients and staff. 
Please DO NOT attend the surgery if you or a family member have any sudden onset of fever or cough.  Please PHONE the practice for advice on 01224 713927
Thank you.
